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ATTENTION: Leona Doucett%?x\\é
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Dear Madem: — P

This is to advise you that I am the attorney for John Bockhold

of 312 17th Street, Denver, Colorado. Under date of October 1l6th,
1958, you addressed & letter to Mr. Bockhold concerning the follow-
ing oil well:

# 8 Hefley Lot 7 SESE 2-1N-102 W Rangely Rio Blanco.

This letter was in regard to a completion report on the abandonment
of the above-mentioned well. I wish to advise you that there are
currently certain negotiations under way as a result of which we
hope that the well will not be abandoned, and that further opera-
tions will be continued. In the event the negotiations are in-
conclusive, we will forward to you the completed forms regarding
the completion of abandonment on the welle.

Yours very truly,
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